ST. FRANCIS DE SALES SCHOOL

October 11, 2023

Dear Parents,

We will be having our fall used uniform sale on Friday, October 27th,
from 9am to 3:30pm; the same day as our goal setting conferences.
Please remember we changed our policy last spring surrounding our
used uniform sale.

We will accept previously worn items on a donation basis; all profits
will go to St. Francis de Sales School. If you would like to recoup some
of the costs back from your uniform expense, we encourage you to sell
them privately amongst the parent community.

At this time, the office will accept donations of Kilts, tunics and
sweaters - please no pants at this time.

If you have any of the above, that are in decent condition, and you
would like to donate the proceeds to the school, please bring them into
the office (laundered) anytime before Oct. 24.

Note: Only the following items, which are part of the school uniform,
can be found / sold at our sale:

Coquhan plaid tunic (K - Gr.3)

Coquhan plaid kilt (Gr. 4 - 7)

Navy McCarthy pants

Grey, crested gym T-shirt

Navy, crested gym shorts

Hooded, navy school logo sweatshirt (not mandatory uniform)
Navy, school logo sweatpants (not mandatory uniform)

White, crested polo shirts / blouses, and walkathon t-shirts will not
be accepted.

VOLUNTEERS:

If you signed up to help with the used uniform sale on On Volunteers,
please contact Mrs. Hatzisavva by email as soon as possible.
office@sfds.school

*There will be two shifts:

8:30am - 12:30 pm

12:30 - 4:00 pm

Sincerely,
Irene Wihak
Principal



